Summer Coverage - Part-Time (E8) and Replacement (E3) Contract Teachers

All contract teachers maintain their coverage for the full summer until August 31st. The full premium is
taken on the last pay of the school year. The insurance coverage continues for all teachers who receive a
new contract for the new school year. If a teacher does not receive a contract at the beginning of the school
year their coverage is terminated. Should they receive a new contract in the year, their insurance will
automatically restart effective on the start date of the contract. Should there be a lapse of 12 month or more
between contracts, a new application form is required.



